‘ August 2023 - Transportation for Apollo Students

Ol

Bath students attending Apollo are offered bus transportation to and from
Apollo. The Apollo students ride the elementary bus from home to Bath in
the morning. They transfer to Bus #21 at the Bath Elementary bus lot and
then Bus #21 takes them to Apollo. An Apollo student not riding the
elementary bus, but wanting to ride from Bath to Apollo, should be at Bath
HS front doors on Bible Rd., no later than 7:15 a.m. The bus departs
for Apollo at 7:20 a.m. Students are to be here 5 minutes earlier.

Apollo students are required to follow all transportation rules while on a
Bath bus and the Bath High School Code of Conduct while on the bus and
on school grounds. There is no food or drinks allowed on the bus. Non-
compliance of either will be handled by either the Bath High School or
Apollo Principals.

In the afternoon, Bus #21 will return to Apollo at 2:20 p.m. to bring
students back to Bath. Upon arriving at Bath, Apollo students are required
to report to the Bath Study Hall and wait there until the 3:15 dismissal.
The only exception is when a parent/guardian is waiting in a vehicle for the
student or for students who drove to Bath. Apollo students are welcome to
ride the regular Bath buses home on the MS/HS bus run.

On pre-planned days that Apollo has school, but Bath does not, Bus #21
will run to and from Apollo as normal, however the students will need to
find their own way to and from Bath H.S. on these days. Please reference
the Bath School Calendar for scheduled “*No School” days.

School Delays - For weather related delays, Bus #21 will transport the
Apollo students at the given delayed time. i.e. for a 2 hour delay, the bus
will depart at 9:15 a.m. If Bath has a “scheduled” 2 hour delay for staff
meetings, we will run Bus #21 at the regular 7:15 a.m. departure time.
Apollo students will need to get their own way to Bath on scheduled Delay
Days & No School Days.

If you have any questions please call the Bath Transportation Department
at 419-221-0807 Ext 6160.

Keanna McNamara
Transportation Supervisor



